
                          Highland Cattle Society Judge Application Process

Nominations for new judges must be made on the society judges nomination form downloadable 
from the society website.

The form must be in the hands of the society secretary by the 1st of July.

Names put forward will be considered by the Judges and Field officer Committee, then offered up 
to the trustee board at their next meeting, for approval.

Candidates that are supported by the trustee board will be invited to attend a final assessment at the 
Autumn show and sale in Oban.

The assessment will be carried out on the Saturday by recognised Society judges.

Nominees who pass the assessment will be announced at the AGM which is normally held during 
that weekend.

Once added to the Judges panel their name will be added to the list and marked P for two years
showing that they are newly appointed.

New judges will be expected to shadow an experienced judge for at least one show before going 
alone.

Any applicant that is not accepted on to the panel must wait three full years before they re-apply.


